
The link to our meeting will be emailed to your parents weekly.
 Please use that link and be on time for our sessions! 

We will mute your microphone when noise and/or conversations
 are distractions. We will unmute your microphone at 

appropriate times for you to speak. 

The chat feature will remain disabled until the appropriate 
time to use it is available. We want to keep discussions on topic.  

 Please remember that all Club rules apply when communicating 
with staff & other members. We must be considerate, respectful, 

and  kind. We will hold you to high behavior expectations!  

We ask that you use your real name, no nicknames, or fake 
names, so we can take accurate attendance.

Always use your device in a common, but noise free
environment so that parents can monitor your participation. 

We expect active participation from all members!

Any member who refuses to meet
 our online behavior expectations will be asked to leave,

or will be removed, and we will contact your parents.

Online Club Expectations

We are happy that you are here and we are excited that you 
are a part of our online virtual Club experience!

https://bgccc.com/

